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To whom it may concern,

My name is Blake Fletcher. I am in my junior year studying math and english here at UAS. I moved to Alaska from
 Vermont to pursue my education. I just wanted to voice my opinion to anyone who could possibly help make this
 place better. Cutting funding from this school is like taking a stray dogs bones. It’s counter productive and it makes
 me question my reasoning for coming here. UAS doesn’t have a lot of appeal to most high school graduates, but if
 improvements could be made to this beautiful campus I feel like it could become one of the most desired schools in
 the nation. Please don’t take money away from my school. Lets make UAS the best place it can be. Please.

Thank you for your time,

Blake Fletcher
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